Have Your Voice Heard! Join the Rush County Fiber Board

Are you passionate about expanding access to high-speed internet in Rush County?

The Rush County Fiber Board is seeking qualified applicants to join our board and help shape
the future of internet connectivity for our community.

What we offer:
o The opportunity to make a real difference in the lives of Rush County residents.

« Be part of a collaborative and engaging group.
« Gain valuable experience in telecom policy and development.

Who we are looking for:

« Individuals who are passionate about internet access and digital equity.
« A mix of technical and non-technical expertise is welcome.

Join us and be part of the solution!

To Apply:

Submit your letter of interest to Rush County Fiber Board to include the following information:
Name

Address

Phone Number

Experience

Why would you want to be on the Rush County Fiber Board?

Letter of Interest deadline: August 16th, 2024

Submit Letter of Interest to: rjarman@rushcounty.in.gov

Don't miss this opportunity to make a positive impact!
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